
1

Paul Foley

From: Denise Lopes [deniselopes@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, August 06, 2011 7:19 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: NO Roundabout!!!

Paul Foley, 
 
I do not want a Roundabout at the blinker. I had an accident at the Sagamore rotary when it was still there. 
These rotary/roundabouts are terrible for safety. The 4 way stop signs work well. And are much safer in my 
opinion. 
 
Thanks, 
Denise Lopes 
19 Meriton Ave 
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
508-696-4574 
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